
City of Newton Water/Wastewater Meeting 
November 7, 2022 

Attendees:  Larry Brooks, Melissa Brooks, Joshua Kuhl, Marlene Harris, Tyler Weber, 
and Brent Benefiel 

Called to order at 6:00 pm 

Water 

The Committee discussed 207 Stanley water meter relocation.   The water meter for the 
trailer at 207 Stanley is located on a property not owned by the trailer.  There appears to 
be a water leak at the trailer, if so, the meter would need to be moved to the property of 
the trailer.  Tyler is going to get more information on how to proceed. 

The S. Lafayette St. water main was also discussed.  There is a possibility this could be 
done in house at a reduced cost.  Tyler is getting costs and more information together 
for a later date.  

Wastewater 

Wastewater discussed the old generator is being repaired to be used at the lift station.  
Brent said things are going well at the plant.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM. 

Submitted by Larry Brooks 

 

 


